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NOTICE OF SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

 

Until such time as noticed, the Timberlane Regional School Board’s Safety 
Committee, in compliance with state provisions associated with COVID-19 
precautionary measures, will conduct their official committee meetings by way of 
video conferencing. 

The next Safety Committee meeting is scheduled for November 18, 2020 at 
11:00am.  Public access to the meetings will be by a webinar platform.  A webinar 
link for members of the public to view the meetings in real time is listed below.  

http://www.timberlane.net/zoomtrsb-safety/ 

Agendas, as well as other pertinent information, may be found at the 
Committee’s link: https://public.timberlane.net/comm/policy/default.aspx. 

(Note: The public participation option has been disabled consistent with state 
provisions for board/committee videoconferencing.) 

Geoff Dowd, Co-Chair 
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